
Town of Meridian Hills
 Town Special Meeting
October 31, 2011
 
President Rush called the meeting of the Town Council to order at 8:30 am.  The meeting was held in the parlor of the First Congregational Church located at 7171 North Pennsylvania.
In Attendance:

Jim Rush, President
Terry O’Brien, Councilor








Walter Freihofer, Councilor






John Taylor, Clerk – Treasurer



Bernie Bruno, Assistant Clerk – Treasurer
Clerk –Treasurer presented the Town of Meridian Hills 2012 Budget of $309,183. for approval.  After discussion the Council voted 3-0 in favor of the proposed Budget.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 am.
Respectfully submitted,
John Taylor
Clerk Treasurer

